
Buzzy Bee Newsletter

Dear Buzzy Bee Families,

November is a wonderful month 
full of fun activities. It is also a 
time to pause and remind us all to 
count our blessings. It is important 
to model this behavior to our 
children, through prayer or 
conversations. This month we will 
be adding grateful intentions to our 
daily morning prayer.

On Friday November 3rd we will 
have a Harvest Festival. It is also a 
half day. More details to follow

The week before Thanksgiving we 
will read Stone Soup. We will do a 
class activity by cooking stone 
soup. The children will be asked to 
bring in an ingredient for our soup. 

Dia de los Muertos Altar

The first week November we will have 
a Dia de los Muertos altar. Dia de los
Muertos is a tradition from Mexico 
that celebrates the lives of our loved 
ones who have passed away. The 
children will learn about the traditions 
and customs. You are invited to bring 
in a loved ones picture who passed 
away to add to our altar. 

Give thanks to the Lord, for He is 
good; His love endures forever!

Psalm 107:2 

As I told you at our conference my last 
day before my maternity leave will be 
Thursday November 9th. Thank you for 
your understanding

Core Value:
Respect and  Hospitality

Themes: 
Dia de los Muertos
Family

“In Everything we Give Thanks” 
Letters:

review, C,A,D,G
Numbers:

review 5,6,7,8
Colors:

orange, purple, green  
Geography: 

United Kingdom

Mrs. Mendoza’s Contact Email
preschool4-bb1@nazarethschool.org

Important dates for
November:
• 111/1 & 11/2 Dia de los Muertos

classroom celebration
• 11/1 Half Day
• 11/3 Half Day
• 11/3 Harvest Festival
• 11/9 Mrs. Mendoza’s Last Day

Maternity Leave
• 11/10- No School Veteran’s Day
• 11/17 Turkey Trot
• 11/20-11/24 Thanksgiving Break
• 11/27 Back to School
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